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From: AHE Show Management <AHE@SmithBucklin.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 1:17 PM
To: AHE@smithbucklin.com
Subject: AHE Exchange 23: Scam Warning

  EXTERNAL MESSAGE 

 

View email 

  

  

 

 

Dear [Exhibitor Contact], 

 

Thank you again for your support and participating as an exhibitor at AHE Exchange 2023, 

at the Hyatt Regency Dallas over July 30 - August 2, 2023. AHE is aware of groups 

contacting attendees and exhibitors claiming to have access to the housing block for AHE 

Exchange 2023. 

 

EXHIBITOR HOUSING SCAM WARNING 

Unofficial housing vendors may reach out to you as a AHE Exchange 2023 exhibitor 

indicating they are the official AHE Exchange 2023 housing vendor. Hotel reservations for 

AHE Exchange 2023 should be made directly with the hotel by clicking the Exhibitor Hotel 

Booking link listed on your registration confirmation email. ONLY those suppliers identified 

in AHE Exchange 2023 Conference-related communications are official partners of AHE 

Exchange 2023 and AHE. 

 

Know that ALL information about housing will be sent directly from AHE@smithbucklin.com 

or ahe@aha.org. Do not fall for scams from unofficial vendors.  If you have questions 

about possible scams, please share email with us. 
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Best Regards,  

AHE Show Management. 

 

   

 

Copyright © 2023 Smithbucklin, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

330 N Wabash Ave #2000 

Chicago, IL 60611 

 

Update your preferences | Unsubscribe  

  

  

 

mailto:ahe@smithbucklin.com



